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Ndifreke Okorie <ndi7@yahoo.co.uk>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 1:41 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

Dear regulatory body,

We do object to this regulation of retail forex with the code RIN 3038-AC61
and rather ask that it be left the way it presently is for the benefit of the greater masses; as this will allow majority
of the people to trade with little leverage whereby created industry and employment.

Thank you.
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